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IS Br. G. R, Lomer, 
University Librarian, 
McGill University,I©

l! Bear Br. Lomert-
I have your letter of the 17th 

with reference to the date of the meeting of the 
McCord Museum Committee,

. I am glad the change is being 
made because I am making it a practice at present 
to go to Macdonald College every Wednesday, 
noted the date for the future. I have

Yours faithfully,

Principal•
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